c 52

COMMUNICATION
From: ADRIANC DELLA PENNA <marandage@rogers.com> &
Sent: January-31-16 10:46 PM ITEM -
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Committee of the Whole Public Hearing; Council; Bevilacqua,

Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; marioferri@vaughan.ca; Rosati, Gino; Iafrate, Marilyn;
Carella, Tony
Subject: 30 Nashville Rd

To whom it may concern,
I've been a resident in the city of Vaughan for nearly 40 years. In that time | have seen the city of

Vaughan and more specifically the Woodbridge area undergo a vast change in landscape and
development. Overall, development was needed and was done in a concencious fashion. This past
summer, my family and | moved into the quaint community of Kleinburg. | was extremley surprised on
the changes that are occuring in the heart of town. From a small village atmosphere it appears that
development is overtaking the historic theme once designated for this small town. Further
development appears to be on the agenda for the future of Kleinburg. Unfortunatley, it seems
development is taking president over maintaning a small town feeling with historic value. The city of
Vaughan would be doing an injustice to the heart and spirit of Kleinburg if such developments and
other further developments were to occur. Please be respectful of the culture and heritage Kleinburg
has established.

Concerned resident,

Adriano and Maria Della Penna
52 Capner Court




